Cultural, Library and Recreational Services

Fort Collins Museum

Ci:z of Fort Collins

April 18, 1989

S

Terri Hartman

SPACES

1804 N. Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Ms. Hartman:

In response to your request for information on Bill
Hosack's creations I offer the following:

The structure you refer to as a "smokehouse" was con-
structed by Mr. Hosack to work in and to house his
creations. It never was or intended to be a smoke-
house. The small hut-like building was behind his
residence and was obviously a studio and was itself
part of his creative output. This structure was
demolished several years ago.

Some pieces of Hosack's work were taken from the hut
and are in the museum's collection. They were in
poor condition when we got them and have not improved
since.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely Yours

Alﬁe W. Milton
Docent

200 Mathews Street  Fort Collins, CO 80524  (303) 221-6738



